
Donation to Hurricane Harvey Relief in the US

September 12, 2017

PRESS RELEASE

JX Nippon Oil & Gas Exploration Corporation (President and CEO, Shunsaku Miyake) announces that its donation
of 50,000 U.S. dollars will be made to the American Red Cross to be help of the relief efforts in the areas affected
by the Hurricane Harvey in the United States. We would like to express our heartfelt sympathy for disaster victims
by the hurricane along with our sincere wishes for the earliest recovery.


